ALBANY DIVISION

NEW YORK FIRE INSURANCE RATING ORGANIZATION

55 GRANT AVENUE, ALBANY, N.Y. 12206

ROBERT A. PELLETTIER
MANAGER

March 28, 1966

Fred B. Abele, Secretary Board of Fire Commissioners McKownville Fire District Albany, New York 12203

Dear Mr.Abele:

Thank you very much for your letter of March 22, bringing us up-to-date on the situation in McKownville.

We realize your having difficulty in certain parts of your improvement program.

All in all, we are content that you are making reasonable efforts, and we consider the current rate of improvements adequate to permit us to maintain the existing fire insurance rate classification, pending completion of your program.

Yours truly,

Stuart M. Dean, P.E.

Division Engineer

Public Protection Department

SMD/mb

1 1